

Kentish Town Community Centre July Newsletter

Dear KTCC Members, Residents and Users,

It's been a tough few months and as lockdown slowly lifts my team and I are starting to think what a 'new normal' for KTCC may look like.

We are still committed to supporting local people with emergency food and are thinking about how we can encourage people asking for help. KTCooks is a good example of thinking differently about supporting people who need food. We provide all the ingredients for a tasty meal and the instructions on how to cook a fun and nutritious meal. Email: Cook@ktcc.org.uk for more details

This summer, we are also continuing our collaboration with local schools. On the 20th July we are launching a summer camp for Torriano Primary School, which will focus on helping students to catch up on their learning in a fun and supportive environment.

Do not hesitate to email or call me if you'd like to know more.

All the best, Sarah

Sarah Hoyle
Centre Manager, Kentish Town Community Centre
0207 482 3212 sarah@ktcc.org.uk

We Smashed It!

We did it! At the beginning of lockdown, we asked you for £2,500 for our foodbank. You smashed it. Then we asked for £5,000 and you smashed it again. Last month, we reached our new target of £7,500!

Shout out to everyone who has donated and spread the word to help us. On behalf of the trustees, staff & users, Thank you.







Youth Service Update

Tuesday and Thursday are the Youth Service Take-Over Days at KTCC. Between midday and 4pm, our youth workers will run small group sessions to help our young people build skills and confidence so that they are school-ready for September.



Kentish Town Community Centre July Newsletter

In addition to sessions at KTCC, we are working on a programme of activities for young people across Camden. We are working with our partners from Castlehaven Community Association and Highgate Newtown Community Centre to deliver exciting and innovative project work which will start in the Autumn Term. Email: Jamie Weight on youth@ktcc.org.uk for more details









Older People's Project

We have started to talk to our older people about what they would like to see in September when we restart our services. We have launched a survey and have started follow up phone calls to our older people. More details to follow....



Free Legal & Debt Advice Continues

We continue to offer legal advice remotely, through phone calls with our legal adviser. We hope to provide debt advice in the near future. Thanks to London Community Foundation for providing additional funding for this. Email: advice@ktcc.org.uk to make a booking.

KTCC Quiz Can you guess where our staff/trustees were born?

